



We have received enquiries from parents about sports day this year. We will be holding a sports day for children, within their bubbles. Unfortunately we will not be able to invite our families in to school to watch due to the restrictions that are still in place. We hope to be able to return to past arrangements next year, and invite you to school to watch this and other events and activities.

Joanne Clayton—Head of Primary

## **EURO 2020**

We had a great day on Friday showing our support for England at the EUROs.

The children really enjoyed coming in their sports kits and team colours.



#### Curriculum

Year 4 have been enjoying their new topic Extreme Earth. They have been learning about volcanoes and earthquakes.





# **Laptops**

We have recently sent out a couple of text messages regarding laptops that were provided during the last lockdown to aid home learning.

If you were allocated a laptop, at any time, please ensure that you return it to school this week. You can hand it over at the main gate to a member of staff on

Duty either at the start or end of the day.



# Stars of the Week week ending 18 June 2021

This week the Stars of the Week are...

Nursery	Sofia	3CR	Simona
UFA	Evanlie	4DF	Lexie
UFD	Xavier	4JM	Liberty
1SA	Ava	5JC	Efrim
1JB	Evie	5MM	Amy O
2SM	Sienna	6LH	Lucas B
2RM	Aleena	6SB	Frankie
3EH	Jacob		

## Mr Breakwell's Sports Stars

Nursery	George	3CR	Cecilia
UFA	Рорру	4DF	Ishmeal
UFD	Xavier	4JM	Alfie
1SA	Kornelia	5JC	Amina
1JB	Theo	5MM	Heidi
2SM	Jenson	6LH	Emily
2RM	Dawson	6SB	Izzy
3EH	Jakus		